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The group has organised several awareness days during the year covering a wide range of topics. These included Women’s’ Health issues, Heart and Stroke, Stay Well and Online Access.

The results of the last being the most encouraging with an increase to 36% of patients taking advantage of the Online Access service.

Recruitment to the group continues to be a major concern; however, two new members have been added during the year. Anyone wishing to contribute to the work of the group will be welcome.

Overall the patient group has continued to work with the practice in the best interests of both parties.
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